
June 20, 2023

Via Electronic Filing

Oregon Public Utility Commission Attention: Filing Center
201 High Street, Suite 100
Post Office Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: LC 80 – Request for Huddle Access

Dear Filing Center Staff:

Renewable Northwest respectfully requests Huddle access for the following individuals:

● Max Greene – max@renewablenw.org
● Diane Brandt – diane@renewablenw.org

Thank you,

/s/ Max Greene

Deputy Director
Renewable Northwest
max@renewablenw.org
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